
 
From: Steve Brewer [mailto:s   
Sent: 05 October 2021 11:18 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254, objection to "Stopping Up" of Prince's Parade and coastal road 
closure. 

 
Dear Caroline,  

 

I object to Stopping Up” of Princes Parade and the closure of the coastal road along Prince's 
Parade in Hythe.   

 
 The traffic surveys show there is no significant problem with accidents on Prince's Parade 

and none that could be attributed to speed.  I always observe the speed limit along this road 

and so does my wife.  I have observed most cars that I see along this road observing the law 
so I object to any discussions made to close this coastal road on grounds that people 

speed.  In fact most people slow down to enjoy the breathtaking views of the sea including 
myself and my wife. 

 

Both the road closure and the Prince's Parade development are ill advised and I am deeply 
concerned over the Council's behaviour towards Hythe both culturally and environmentally. 

 
The role of certain councillors in this matter deserves further independent investigation. 

 

Yours sincerely  
 

Steve Brewer 
 




